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To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange
Date: 04 March 2019 17:55:15

This is the third letter that | have written to object to the plans for

the West Midlands Interchange. It appears that the first two letters
don't count which I find worrying and so | hope this email will be taken
into consideration.

My objections are : -

a) using green belt land - the offer of a santised park won't help the
wildlife and won't replace the natural countryside.

b) traffic flow - any trouble on the M6 and the A5 and the A449 become
gridlocked and a large increase in traffic would exacerbate this problem.

c) pollution - we have the M54 the south, the A449 to the east and the
Ab5 to the north with all the pollution being blown across the area and
heavy lorries, staff driving to and fro to work will only make this worse.

| understand that both our MP and our local Council are opposed to these
plans.

Anna Kelley





